
Councilman Wilkerson

February 25, 2022

Citizens are required to go to the polls on multiple times throughout the year to cast their votes
for various elections. This causes confusion and lack of voter turnout as well as additional funding 
for the the city to continually run these elections. This general lack of turnout due to this problem 
goes against the spirit of democracy and inclusion in the voting process.

Request the State of Texas allow the City of Killeen to move its election date to coincide with the 
more familiar and generally accepted election date of the Tuesday next after the first Monday in the 
month of November, equaling the Tuesday occurring within November 2 to November 8.

Request the Council consider a request the State of Texas allow the City of Killeen to move its election 
date to coincide with the more familiar and generally accepted election date of the Tuesday next after 
the first Monday in the month of November, equaling the Tuesday occurring within November 2 to 
November 8.
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